





5TH CULTURAL FOOTPRINT

FEBRUARY 2024

NEWSLETTER

PROJECT'S FINALIZATION

As we approach the culmination of our journey together under the Erasmus+ project "Youth Creativity: activities for promotion and support of non-traditional business models and techniques in the creative and cultural sector" (Cultural Footprint), we are thrilled to share some exciting updates with you.

CULTURAL FOOTPRINT CHRONICLES: CELEBRATING CREATIVITY, EMPOWERING ARTISTIC FUTURES

Final Meeting in Thessaloniki, Greece

We are delighted to announce that the final meeting of the Cultural Footprint project took place in Thessaloniki, Greece, on February 7-8, 2024. Hosted graciously by our Greek partners from OECON Group of Companies, the meeting served as a platform to assess the overall progress, outcomes, and impact of the project.

Partners engaged in fruitful discussions regarding continuation and sustainability of our endeavors beyond the project's closure.





















5TH CULTURAL FOOTPRINT

FEBRUARY 2024

NEWSLETTER



SUCCESS OF THE E-RESIDENCY PROGRAM

We are proud to report the successful conclusion of our E-Residency program, which aimed to provide emerging artists with invaluable business coaching sessions. This initiative has vielded numerous success stories, as many artists have honed their entrepreneurial skills and leveraged them to access funding opportunities and other residency programs.

CONTINUATION OF SUPPORT FOR EMERGING ARTISTS

Building upon the achievements of the E-Residency program, our partners have unanimously decided to sustain support for emerging artists.



We are committed to providing coaching sessions based on the project's training materials and results independently, suring the continued empower-ment of creative talents.



















5TH CULTURAL FOOTPRINT

FEBRUARY 2024

NEWSLETTER

WEBSITE ACCESSIBILITY AND EMERGING ARTISTS CAMPAIGN

We are pleased to inform you that the Cultural Footprint project's website will remain open and accessible even after the conclusion of the project. Furthermore, we are excited to announce the launch of the second campaign for emerging artists registered on the Repository. This initiative aims to further amplify the visibility and opportunities available to budding talents within our community.



As we reflect on the journey we have embarked upon together, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to each member of the Cultural Footprint family for their unwavering dedication and contributions. It is through our collective efforts that we have fostered creativity, innovation, and sustainable growth in the cultural and creative sector.

Let us continue to champion the spirit of collaboration and empowerment as we transition into the next chapter of our shared endeavor.











